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Tuesday, 7th February 2023 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
I hope my letter finds you and yours well.  
 
I am writing to remind you that the end of this week is the February mid-term break. 
As such, school will be closed to pupils on Monday 13th, Tuesday 14th and Wednesday, 
15th February.  
 
School returns as normal at 8:50am on Thursday, 16th February.  
 
In addition, I just want to draw your attention to one or two dates for your diary, 
depending on the age and stage of your child: 
 
 

• Wednesday, 22nd February – Ash Wednesday: all pupils will have the 
opportunity to receive their ashes, as appropriate, either in school or in St 
Catherine’s parish church with services staggered across the day. 
 

• Wednesday, 22nd February –  
o S5/6 Parents’ Evening (4:15pm – 6:15pm) 
o Parents of young people in S5/6 will receive specific information over the 

next week or so. 
 

• Further national Industrial Action is planned for Tuesday, 28th February and 
Wednesday, 1st March. I will write to you nearer the time to confirm.  
 

• Week beginning 6th March –  
o S3 into S4 Personalisation & Choice process begins.  
o Parents of young people in S3 will receive specific information nearer 

the time.  
 

• Week beginning 20th March –  
o Final S4, S5 and S6 tracking will be issued to parents/carers 
o S4 into S5 / S5 into S6 Personalisation and Choice process commences.  
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o Final SQA level recommendations will be communicated, as applicable 
at or before this time.  
 

• Friday, 31st March – School closes for the Easter break.  
 

• Please note (Term 4) - 
o Final tracking for S1, S2 and S3 will be issued week beginning 8th May 
o S1 Parents’ evening is scheduled for 10th May (4:15pm – 6:15pm) 

 
 
As always, please don’t hesitate to get in touch should you wish to discuss any aspect 
of your child’s learning or wellbeing. We are always happy to help and you need not 
wait until a tracking period or parents’ evening to enquire about your child’s progress.  
 
Wishing you a lovely long weekend when it comes. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Brian McDermott 
Head Teacher 
All Saints’ RC Secondary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


